
“Let’s Talk” is a program provided by ISU Student Counseling 
Center where you can connect with us  

informally in YOUR space! Counselors can listen to specific 
problems, provide support, and help with  

exploring solutions or other resources.  

For fall semester, Iris from the SCC will be in 

the AACC library to meet with students in 15 

minute blocks. 

Every Tuesday between 4—5 PM beginning 

August 31st.  


